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POSTPONED: CONFERENCE CALL WITH
SMALL BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION

To all Chamber members:

In light of the pending U.S. Senate Bill and the latest stimulus package coming
out of Congress, the Georgia Chamber and U.S. Small Business
Administration (SBA) will be postponing this extremely important call,
rescheduling it for TUESDAY, March 31, 2020 @ 1:00 PM EST. Please make
this important adjustment to your calendar and join us for an overview of this
expanded strategy for economic injury disaster relief presented by SBA
Regional Administrator Ashley Daniel Bell. 

Due to the high-demand teleworking has placed on the conferencing industry,
we have been asked to encourage as many of you as possible to join our call
through your computer systems at the following link:

Join Zoom Meeting
https://zoom.us/j/8818044738
Meeting ID: 881 804 4738

Dial-in options from your mobile phone include the following lines.
Should a line be busy, please try another number from this list until you are
connected into the conference:
One tap mobile
+13126266799,,8818044738# US (Chicago)
+16465588656,,8818044738# US (New York)

Dial by your location
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)
        +1 646 558 8656 US (New York)
        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)
        +1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose)
        +1 253 215 8782 US
        +1 301 715 8592 US
Meeting ID: 881 804 4738

Find your local number: https://zoom.us/u/acVyZM7Way
 
Questions 
All questions should be submitted IN ADVANCE through www.sli.do using code
#2957 to enter the forum. Please submit your questions by 5:00 PM on
Monday March 30, 2020. We will work through as many as we can over the
call and do appreciate your commitment to leadership as we all work toward
economic recovery following this pandemic. 

http://visitsavannah.dmplocal.com/main/index.php?action=t&tag=Click+here&id=2620&viewers_email=sbozeman@visitsavannah.com&dest=http%3A%2F%2Fvisitsavannah.dmplocal.com%2Fmain%2Findex.php%3Faction%3Dviewsenthtml%26id%3D2620%26ids%3D8f8e657df28f2df51e7b9064e4beb722d7e73de4%26viewers_email%3Dsbozeman@visitsavannah.com
http://visitsavannah.dmplocal.com/main/index.php?action=t&tag=https%3A%2F%2Fzoom.us%2Fj%2F8818044738&id=2620&viewers_email=sbozeman@visitsavannah.com&dest=https%3A%2F%2Fgachamber.us12.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D5b4ffe6d68fd7462e33a77527%26id%3Dae20b2531e%26e%3D26a0ce44ac
http://visitsavannah.dmplocal.com/main/index.php?action=t&tag=https%3A%2F%2Fzoom.us%2Fu%2FacVyZM7Way&id=2620&viewers_email=sbozeman@visitsavannah.com&dest=https%3A%2F%2Fzoom.us%2Fu%2FacVyZM7Way
http://visitsavannah.dmplocal.com/main/index.php?action=t&tag=www.sli.do&id=2620&viewers_email=sbozeman@visitsavannah.com&dest=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sli.do


 
Regards,

Chris Clark, President & CEO
Georgia Chamber                                        
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